Hi --
I'm a resident of ELK MEADOWS (above Ridgway) and my land borders hundreds of acres of grazing land.  A couple summers ago the cows broke through the fence and trampled my acre down -- the wildflowers, grasses, lawn furniture were broken down.  And then shortly after, a whole bunch of squiggly larvae grew out of all the cowpies !!  So I request that the conservation groups' alternative, that were submitted to BLM,  be placed in the Draft E!S as the alternative.  Our land belongs to the nation, not to individual cattlemen.  We need public accountability about consequences of grazing.  No trees should be cut to allow more cows, esp. because we're fighting Sudden Aspen Decline and the Douglas Fir beetle.  We're in drought conditions so the land must be protected from more erosion.
Thanks for hearing me.





